
 Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   

 

*CC-            

Courtyard      

Café 

1                        
10:30a.m. Guitar Music &       

Devotion With Bill-CC                                           

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Ma & 

Pa Kettle Go To Town”-Channel 37                                               

2:30p.m. Pastor Eddie Jacks With 

Resurrected Reformed Baptist–CC                                             

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-       

“Have Gun, Will Travel”-            

TV Series-Channel  37 

2 ICE CREAM          

SANDWICH DAY      
10:30a.m.                                                  

Bible Study With Rick-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-       

“Louis L’Amour’s The Sacketts”-

Channel 37                              

2:30p.m. School Days-CC                                          

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-           

“Willy Wonka & The Chocolate 

Factory” (1971)-Channel 37 

3                     
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff  
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

4                             
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

5                        
10:30a.m. First Baptist-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Molly’s Game”-Channel 37                              

2:30p.m. Big Bucks Bingo & 

Guessing Game-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“Knight and Day”-       

Channel 37                                   

6                                                        
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Terri  

& Utah & Story Time-CC                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Silver Screen Cowboys–     

Home In Oklahoma”-Channel 37                                     

2:30p.m. Pastor Randy Jacks 

With Miracle Baptist-CC                     

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-           

“I Love Lucy” TV Series-

Channel 37 

7                      
10:30a.m. Brainerd Baptist-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-             

“T. D. Jakes: When Everything   

Falls Apart”-Channel 37                                       

2:30p.m.                                        

Resident Council Meeting-CC                                           

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits With 

Mack & Swiffer                                       

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-              

“Born Free”-Channel 37 

8                      
10:30a.m.                                          

Devotion & Ask The Magic 8 Ball-CC                                          

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-         

“Warner Brothers Home Entertainment 

Academy Award Nominating          

Animation”-Channel 37                                                      

2:30p.m. Darrell Higgins With Grace 

Baptist Tabernacle–CC                                         

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Hercules: The 

Legendary Journeys” TV Series-

Channel  37 

9 CARTOON/NOSTALGA DAY                               

10:30a.m. Devotion &           

Who/What Am I?-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Yankee Doodle Dandy”-

Channel 37                          

2:30p.m.                                   

Wafflelicious Wonders-CC                                                

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“200 

Classic Cartoons”-Channel 37 

10 S’Mores Day                          
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and 
at each nursing station. 
Please let the staff  
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

11                       
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

12                   
10:30a.m. Devotion &        

Makeover Manicures-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Queen Bees”-Channel 37                              

2:30p.m.                          

Big Bucks Bingo-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“Annie Get Your Gun”-           

Channel 37                                   

13                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Terri 

& Utah & Story Time-CC                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Greenland”-Channel 37                                     

2:30p.m.                                   

Pastor Gerald O’Guinn With 

Love Fellowship Baptist-CC                      

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-     

“In The Heart Of The Sea”-

Channel 37                                     

14                       
10:30a.m. Brainerd Baptist-CC                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Happy Days” TV Series-

Channel 37                                       

2:30p.m. New Anointing        

Inspirational Service-CC                                         

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits 

With Mack & Swiffer                                               

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-     

“The Great Wall”-Channel 37 

15                    
10:30a.m. Guitar Music & 

Devotion With Bill-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Hoosiers”-Channel 37                                   

2:30p.m.                          

Word Scramble-CC                                         

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“The Count Of Monte     

Cristo”-Channel  37 

16                           

10:30a.m.                              

Bible Study With Rick-CC                                  

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“The Intern”-Channel 37                          

2:00p.m.                              

Creative T-Shirts-CC                                       

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Elvis: Destination Vegas”-

Channel 37 

17                   
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and 
at each nursing      
station. Please let the 
staff know of any   
activity supplies you 
need. 

18                                                             
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

19 FULL BLUE MOON                                                   

10:30a.m. Devotion & 

Makeover Manicures-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Road House”-Channel 37                                   

2:30p.m.                            

Big Bucks Bingo-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“The Horse Whisperer”-

Channel 37                                   

20                                  

10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Terri 

& Utah & Story Time-CC                           

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-“K19 

The Widow Maker”-Channel 37                                     

2:00p.m. Movie Mania-“Eagles: 

Live From Melbourne”-CC & 

Channel 37                       

4:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Snow White & The Seven 

Dwarfs”-Channel 37                                     

21                            

10:30a.m.                                 

Devotion & Snow Ball Fight-CC                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Little Big League”-Channel 37                                       

2:30p.m. Jeopardy-CC    

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits 

With Mack & Swiffer                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-        

“Seinfeld” TV Series-Channel 37 

22 BE AN ANGEL DAY                        

10:30a.m.                              

Devotion & Bowling-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Angel In The Family”-     

Channel 37                                   

2:30p.m. The Payne Family 

Ministry–CC                                         

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Angel Has Fallen”-Channel 37 

23                      

10:30a.m.                          

Devotion & Aerobics-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Singin’ In The Rain”-      

Channel 37                                 

2:15p.m. Music & Melodies 

With Keira & Colton-CC                                          

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Cast Away”-Channel 37 

24                            

Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and 
at each nursing      
station. Please let the 
staff know of any   
activity supplies you 
need. 

25                    
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

26 CHERRY POPSICLE DAY              

10:30a.m. Devotion &       

Makeover Manicures-CC                           

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Hunt For Red October”-

Channel 37                              

2:30p.m.                                  

Big Bucks Bingo-CC                               

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Wizard Of Oz”-Channel 37                                                                                                        

27                 
10:30a.m.                                

Pet Visits With Terri & 

Utah & Story Time-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Dirty Dancing”-Channel 37                                      

2:30p.m, Birthday Party-CC                     

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“Michael Jackson: Number 

Ones”-Channel 37                                     

28                        
10:30a.m. Brainerd Baptist-CC                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“King: Man Of Peace In Time      

Of War”-Channel 37                                        

2:30p.m. Trivial Pursuit-CC 

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visit With 

Mack & Swiffer                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-            

“In Remembrance Of Martin”-

Channel 37 

29                    
10:30a.m. Creative Craft    

With Terri & Utah-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Michael Jackson’s This Is It”-

Channel 37                                   

2:30p.m.                              

Name That Tune–CC                                         

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Mary Poppins”-Channel 37 

30                      

10:30a.m.                         

Devotion & With Debbie-CC                               

12:00p.m.                              

In Room Movie-              

“Pretty Woman”-Channel 37                                 

2:30p.m. Taste Testing-CC                                          

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“The Story Of (Princess) 

Diana”-Channel 37 

31                            

Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and  
at each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 
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